
• 
Korean American Chamber of Commerce of SIiicon Valley 

10050 Bubb Road, Cupertino, CA 95014 
(408) 777-8718/ fax: (408) 777-8772 

Honorable Patricia Mahan and 
The City of Santa Clara Council Members 
1500 Warburton A venue 
Santa Clara, CA 95050 

-seift'e"'moer~iss,e':2olti 

Dear Mayor Mahan and Council Members: 

We are writing to amend our letter dated August 23, 2006. We believe that the following 
modification to the initial proposal to the City of Santa Clara will help clarify and 
expedite the process. 

As such, we respectfully request that the City of Santa Clara take proper action in the 
following specific areas: 

1) Take necessary steps to help Korean American merchants post English signs, 

2) Mount one monument sign on a median on El Camino Real near Lawrence 
Expressway (Y/e are NOT interested in extending the sign to Lafayette), 

3) Post exit signs on the 280 and 101 freeways near the Lawrence Expressway exits 
and on the 880 freeway near the Alameda exit, 
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4) Help to erect a Korean American community symbol in Heritage Park, and 

5) Hire Korean language speaking police officers in the city's police department. 

We believe that the above proposal will increase the city' s revenues, employment 
opportunities, and safety of residences and business persons. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Alexander Hull, President 
KACCSV 

Tak Chang, Chainnan 
KACCSV 


